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Comments: Hey I'm Zach Huber, a New Mexico resident, here to say that this Mountain roller coaster project is

ridiculous and should be discontinued immediately. Building amusement rides on sacred land is completely

disrespectful and unnecessary, and it's mine and many others belief that it will cause awful contamination of the

mountain wildlife area it'll be infringing on. We love New Mexico because of its beautiful wildlife and scenery.

Please don't ruin that for a silly ride.


